		APPENDIX A
A Care of Churches and Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction Measure 2018
Report to the PCC – January 2024
Under this measure the churchwardens are required to report back to the PCC on the physical wellbeing of the church building and its valuable assets.
Part I - Annual Inspection
 The wardens carried out their annual inspection on 11th January 2024. They found that all the valuable articles (church plate - crosses, chalices, vases etc.) were all present and correct, in good condition and properly safeguarded.
Part II - Inventory and Terrier
These records have been brought up to date. They are available for inspection by the PCC and should be formally countersigned.
Part III - Disposal of Furniture and Fittings
Nothing has been disposed of this year.
Part IV - Log Book
The log book has been updated to show the main activities in 2023.
Part V - Facilities Management Team and Church Fellowship Generally
The wardens would like to thank all members of the Facilities Management Team who have taken on the practical jobs needed in the church and the other buildings.
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